
January 18, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Mike Lisenco, N2YBB 

1635 East 46th Street 

Brooklyn, NY 11234 

 

 

Dear Director Lisenco: 

 

It is my fervent hope that the ARRL Board of Directors will take to heart the sentiments 

expressed by many of its members. You are aware of these concerns, so I will not repeat them 

here. I will say, however, that in my view, your proposals for amendments to our governing 

documents go against what has made ARRL a strong membership organization and a viable 

representative of the U.S. amateur radio community to our government and to the world for over 

100 years.  

 

I think you would do us all a great favor by tendering your immediate resignation as Hudson 

Division Director. Furthermore, I encourage you to do so before the Board meeting even begins. 

 

I thank you for taking the time to receive my thoughts. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert B. Weinstock, W3RQ 

Takoma Park, Maryland 

ARRL Life Member  

ARRL Diamond Club Member 

New England Division Vice Director, 1987-1988 

 


